
The WSO wishes you a happy new year  2018

  

On behalf of the World Stevia Organization and his president, we wish you a happy and sweet
new year 2018.

      

  

To progress in stevia research and innovations, the WSO would be pleased to meeting you in
Berlin, Germany for the 8th World Stevia Convention 2018 – Stevia Tasteful 2018, which will
be held on 
June 4-5, 2018
.

Prof. Gerd Birkenmeier
President of WSO
www.wso-site.com
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